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19th October 2022 

 

 

Year 3  - Visit to church- RE trip  

(3rd November 2022) Greenbank 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

As a part of our upcoming RE unit on sacred places, we are planning a visit to our local church, St Thomas Church. This 

trip will give the children an opportunity to explore how the church is special to Christians by exploring the traditional 

layout and having a guided tour from their Minister, Jamie.  

 

We aim to leave school at 9:30am and will be back at 11:00am. If you are available to support on this trip, we would 

greatly appreciate it. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school as soon as possible and by the 31st October 2022 at 

the latest.  

We are looking forward to an exciting day. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 3 Team (Greenbank) 

 

Miss O Edwards                   Miss S Scarles 

(Head of Year 3)                    (Class Teacher) 
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 Year 3- Visit to Church (3rd November 2022) 
 
 

Name of Child: ________________________            Parent/Guardian’s Signature: _____________________________ 

 
By signing this I give permission for my child to take part in the RE church visit on 3rd November 2022.  
 

o I am available to help on this trip 

o I am unavailable to help on this trip 
 

Please return permission slip to your child’s class teacher.  Thank you. 
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